February 2, 2012 

Meeting Notes for the Michigan Business Brokers Association

Location: Rocky’s of Northville, 41122 W. 7 mile Road, Northville, MI 48167

Members present: Please refer to the sign in sheet for names of members present. Board members present: President: Marsha Barnett-King, Vice President: Gloria Pearson, Secretary: Bob Weed and Treasurer: Tonya Popov Member at Large: Ras Dasi and Wendell Brandt. 

Intro: President Marsha Barnett-King called the meeting to order at 9:40am. The format of the meeting was explained and members were informed that we would have open discussion on business transactions and other relevant issues in business brokerage.

The president circulated the confidentially sheet to be signed by all of the meeting attendees. 

Officer Reports and Committee Reports:

· Treasurers Report: Tonya reported the associations account had a balance of $3024.41 at the date of the meeting. Tonya also indicated that invoices for the annual dues ($150) would be sent to members in the immediate future and the dues payment was due by March 1, 2012.

· Continuing education committee report: Marsha indicated that she reserved June 22, 2012 for the continuing education date at Fox Hills. Wendell discussed a potential change of venue which might be more attractive to the West chapter. 
· Joint meeting committee: Wendell passed out a "draft" brochure regarding the joint meeting scheduled for April 20, 2012 in East Lansing Michigan. Wendell indicated he would finalize the draft so that information can be distributed to all members. The meeting will feature a discussion regarding the SEC regulations regarding the sale of privately owned businesses pursuant to a stock transaction, sellers  notes and earn out and other related transactions. 
· Speakers committee; Wendell also discussed speakers for the March 2012 and April 2012 meeting. Kelly suggested he can provide Wendell with a connection with a CPA firm who has approached him about the opportunity to speak at future meeting. Wendell also indicated that Bob Weed had discussed a presentation regarding changes in Michigan tax law related to the sale of business. Bob indicated to Wendell that basic information could be distributed followed by a discussion of these approaches by Bob and the other attorneys in the group. Wendell indicated that he would coordinate those possible speakers for the next two meetings. Wendell also indicated that many members are quite interested in having information presented from the Michigan liquor Control Commission regarding the present process as well as proposed changes to it.
First Marketing Round: Brokers discussed listings and distributed information sheets regarding the listings discussed. See MBBA website for listing opportunities of members.
Associate Members ‘Round: Several members and guests provided updates/information regarding their activities of interest to the broker members. 

Second Round-Brokers Potential Buyers Brokers discussed buyer-clients and their acquisition targets.

11:30 am Presentation: Gerry Weinberg of Gerry Weinberg & Associates (a Sandler Training company) located in Southfield Michigan spoke to the group regarding Sales training and systems/processes and implementations of the development of the relationship between the business broker and their potential clients. Mr. Weinberg addressed many questions from the members and shared with the members his experiences and observations. Mr. Weinberg's presentation was well received and very informative. 

Respectfully submitted by: Bob Weed
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